Dear Department in charges/Heads,

Please find attached the status of spoken tutorials registered students this semester. Kindly follow instructions to get participation certificates.

All departments who have not yet registered for the program can still do it as done last semester.

It is requested to ask students to enrol in the program and complete some programs during the break in classes and take advantage of the break.

Rajesh

Prof . C. Rajesh, PhD Co-ordinator, IIT Spoken Tutorials Program,

Sri Guru Granth Sahib World University (SGGSWU), Fatehgarh Sahib, Punjab <u>- 140406</u>